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TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Montville PZC will hold a public hearing on March 25, 2025 at 6 pm at Council Chambers, 
Montville Town Hall, 310 Norwich-New London Tpke, Uncasville, CT for the following applications: 
25 SUB 1 – 167 Meetinghouse Ln (046-050-00B) – Owner/Applicant: Robert A. Tringe and Judith M. 
Tringe for proposed 2-Lot Resubdivision. At this public hearing, persons may be heard & written 
communications will be received. Meeting materials are on the Town of Montville Website at 
https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/2021-planning-zoning-meeting-material/ 
Dated at Montville, CT this the 11th day of March. Sara Lundy, Chairperson  
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